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U.S. House of Representatives member Ilhan Omar, a Somalian
illegal  alien  immigrant  now  representing  Minneapolis,
Minnesota’s 125,000 Somalian immigrants, expects to transform
the legal language of Minnesota into Somalian, to install
Sharia Law, and to create a New Somalia in America.  In her
recent speeches, she said she represents Somalia first, Islam,
and America last.
Tierney Real News reported, “Recently, Ilhan Omar gave two
speeches in Minneapolis. In them, she said publicly that she
is Somalia First, not America First, that Somalia is ONLY for
those of pure Somali-Muslim heritage (no diversity allowed) –
that the President of Somalia is HER President, and that the
Biden regime will do whatever she wants them to do!”
Many have demanded that Omar be expelled from Congress. She
falsified her immigration papers.  She should be stripped of
her naturalized American citizenship and deported in response
to her recent speeches and actions. She has broken her oath of
office to uphold the U.S. Constitution. In fact,  she is a
Trojan Horse bent on destroying America’s law…in order to
install Islamic Sharia Law.  What is Sharia Law?  It means
honor killings of women, female genital mutilation, no rights
for women, value of a woman is ½ that of a man, no individual
rights,  you  can  beat  your  wife,  no  free  speech,  no  U.S.
Constitution, no religious choices other than Islam. That’s
just for starters.
Tierney Real News reported, “Ilhan also shared posts from her
friend,  Mujahid Stafio, who is excited that Minnesota change

https://newswithviews.com/deadly-trojan-horse-ilhan-omar-somalia-first-america-last/
https://newswithviews.com/deadly-trojan-horse-ilhan-omar-somalia-first-america-last/
https://newswithviews.com/deadly-trojan-horse-ilhan-omar-somalia-first-america-last/


its flag to the Somali flag.  Mujahid also said that Europeans
should leave America and let the Somali Muslims rightfully
take over – starting in Minnesota. He encouraged Somalis to
“breed like rats” to ensure Global Dominance. If you have been
to Minnesota lately – you will  see that’s exactly what they
are doing!  He also said that the Holocaust never happened and
that, soon, Minnesota will make Somali its official language.”
This journalist visited Minneapolis last summer to see what’s
happening. It’s called, “Somaliland” and no Minnesota citizens
visit that  enclave of 125,000 Somalis all living on American
SSI welfare for all their lives.  It’s a tragic fact that the
average Somalian features a 68 IQ, which makes their brains
unable to function in a first world country  where education
is the key to success.  With such low IQ’s, they have no 
interest in education.  Thus, they draw on a perpetual welfare
state   paid  for  by  American  taxpayers.   (Source:
www.brainstats.com  ,  “What  is  the  average  IQ  in  Somalia?
Avg. IQ: 68. World ranking: #38. These numbers relative to the
average IQ by CountryCode.so came from a work carried out from
2002  to  2006  by  Richard  Lynn,  a  British  Professor  of
Psychology.)  You can look up IQ’s by country to see the
average  IQ of countries around the world. They start at  59
IQ up to 108 in Hongkong, China. America has dropped from 100
to 97 IQ in the past 50 years because of mass immigration out
of the third world. IQ’s of all countries can be found here:
(Source: www.worldpopulationreview.com)
One Minnesota resident said, “I wrote several articles about
how  the  Somali-Muslims  were  taking  over  politics  in
Minneapolis – the same way that the Pakistanis & Somalis took
over London, England & Dearborn, Michigan. Keith Ellison, a
student of the Nation of Islam, wrote in college that his goal
was to turn Minnesota into the first black Muslim state in
America. He is succeeding with the help of his pals Ilhan
Omar, Abdi Warsame, Mayor Jacob Frey & Secretary of State
Steve Simon.”
Ilhan Omar said,  “Sleep in comfort knowing that I am here to
protect the interests of Somalia from inside the US system.
The woman, myself, that you sent to Congress is working day
and night to protect your interests. Together we will protect
the interests of Somalia.”
“It is the nature of Islam to dominate, not to be dominated,
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to impose its law on all nations and to extend its power to
the entire planet.” -Hassan Al-Banna
Another Somali said, “Why should we assimilate? Do you know
how stupid you sound? Guess what? We’re here to stay and will
transform America for the better. Get that through your thick,
ignorant skull. You need to see a doctor. It’s inevitable that
Somalis will be taking over and there isn’t anything you can
do about it.”
Not only is Ilhan Omar a VERY dangerous Trojan Horse implanted
into the guts of America, but oozing out of her belly are her
sidekicks known as “The  Squad”, and they all hate America. 
When you add talking heads like MSNBC’s Joy Reid and Whoopi
Goldberg’s anger toward “racist”  America, you’ve got millions
of angry minorities ready to dismantle our country.  It’s all
right  in  this  quote  back  in  1991  when  Congress  started
importing millions of Muslims from terrorist countries.  In
fact, all Muslim countries are terrorist countries because
that’s what the Qur’an mandates: “Convert or kill all non-
believers.”  Here is the quote:
“Immigrants devoted to their own cultures and religions are
not influenced by the secular politically correct façade that
dominates  academia,  news-media,  entertainment,  education,
religious and political thinking today,” said James Walsh,
former  Associate  General  Counsel  of  the  United  States
Immigration and Naturalization Service. “They claim the right
not to assimilate, and the day is coming when the question
will  be  how  can  the  United  States  regulate  the  defiantly
unassimilated cultures, religions and mores of foreign lands? 
Such immigrants say their traditions trump the U.S. legal
system.  Balkanization of the United States has begun.”
Look around you at the destruction of our laws such as to “no
bail” for criminals who are released onto the streets hours
after  their  arrest  in  New  York  City.   This  weekend,  two
illegal aliens beat up two cops in Times Square, but were
released within an hour and they gave both “fingers” to the
reporters as they walked out with tickets to California.  In
reality, they gave “the bird” to all  American citizens and
taxpayers.
Right now, with over 10 million illegal alien border jumpers
in the past 37 months per Joe Biden’s invitation, we American
citizens  can  expect  accelerating  crime,  large  and  small



terrorist  acts,  massive  shoplifting  of  over  $100  billion
annually, complete destruction of our school systems, flagrant
violations of our laws, and the creeping breakdown of the
American Way of Life.
What’s exasperating to this journalist stems from the fact
that 97 percent of South Carolinian citizens voted for Joe
Biden to remain in the White House for another four years. 
They could have chosen candidate Congressman Dean Phillips (D-
MN) or Marianne Williamson (D-CA), both actually feature full
cognitive abilities with plenty of experience.  You have to
wonder why anyone in their right mind would vote for 81 year
old Joe Biden who suffers from Alzheimer’s Disease…and really
doesn’t know what day of the week it is or the year.  Why
would they vote for an 81 year old man who has engineered the
largest invasion of any country in the history of the world.
How do you think those 10 million illegal alien border jumpers
are going to benefit our nation? How will you and your family
benefit from the terrorists that are already planning attacks
to kill us? How will you feel when one of your family members
dies in those attacks? Because it’s a fact that some of us are
going to die from internal terrorist attacks! Who wants more
Ilhan Omar’s in our U.S. Congress when she clearly states that
she represents Somalia and not America?
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